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Signature of a partnership agreement between 
Bank Al-Maghrib & the Office des Changes 

Rabat, November 14, 2022

Bank Al-Maghrib and the Office des Changes (Foreign Exchange Office) signed 
today, Monday November 14, 2002, in Rabat, a partnership agreement aimed at 
setting a formal framework for data and experiences exchange in areas of common 
interest. 

This new framework will also enable the two institutions to enhance their 
cooperation through joint work directed in particular at improving data quality 
and developing skills in statistics and data management.

The agreement provides for the creation of a committee, with representatives of 
the two parties, which will be untrusted with monitoring the implementation of the 
agreed action plan, on an annual basis. 

This partnership reflects the common will of Bank Al-Maghrib and l’Office des 
Changes to promote their cooperation relations as regards experience sharing, 
best practices exchange and data reliability.
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